
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.
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Currently have 109 students with an IEP, Craig brick and mortar currently has 45 students and PACE 

has 64 students with an IEP. We currently have 5 approved Intensive students and have submitted 1 additional 

student for funding consideration. We have identified an additional student that may qualify as Intensive for 

next year’s count.

Next Level Speech Therapy is currently serving 36 students in Craig and PACE with Speech services. Six 

students currently have signed consent and are undergoing the assessment process for special education 

eligibility. There are an additional ten students receiving Speech consultation through SERRC at the Anchorage 

and Wasilla PACE offices and we are doing a cost analysis to see if there may be savings and improve service to 

student by switching providers.

Vision and hearing screenings at CES, CMS, and CHS are complete. The first week of December has 

been a busy one, we have had visits from our Speech provider, School Psychologist, and a specialist from SESA 

to work with students. Planning for Pre-K school readiness screenings is currently ongoing with anticipated 

timeframe of Mid-February to Mid-March. 
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